
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Norse Short Story Competition 
To celebrate World Book Day on Thursday 5th March 2020 

we are inviting children to complete our short story about a school cook!  
 

There will be two winners; one from Key Stage 1 and one from Key Stage 2. 

The winners will receive a hamper of books each  

plus their schools will be gifted with a £150 book voucher!  
 

When adding to our short story you will need to think about: 

 describing where the cook gets her ingredients from 

 talk about what she cooks the children for their lunch 

 do the children enjoy their lunch? 

 did anything else happen at lunchtime? 
 

Judges will be looking for creative, funny and imaginative stories  

that include descriptions of food, cooking and lunchtime!  

Drawings will be accepted with some words from Key Stage 1 entries. 
 

The competition closing date is Thursday 19th March 2020 and we will 

announce the winner before the Easter break! Please send entries to: 
 

World Book Day Competition 

Norse Catering 

51 Norwich Road 

Horsham St Faith 

Norwich 

NR10 3HH 

Or email to: clare.jordan@norsegroup.co.uk 
 

Please note, details provided such as name, school and age will solely be used for the 

purpose of this competition and will be stored according to GDPR regulations. 

mailto:clare.jordan@norsegroup.co.uk

